
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
In view of the declaration of 31 October – 01 
November 2022, as a Special (Non-Working) 
Holiday, this Authority has also scheduled System 
Maintenance, thus, the Certification Division (CD), 
STCW Office will not be processing COC/COP 
Expedite Applications, MARINA IDs, 
CTC/Certifications, and CD’s Public Assistance 
Desk (PAD) on the above-mentioned dates.  
 
Seafarers who will be embarking to ship not later 
than 02 November 2022 shall be accommodated 
from 24 - 28 October 2022.  
 
Further, applications for Theoretical Examination 
which was scheduled for Final Evaluation on 31 
October will be evaluated in advance. 
 
The resumption of services will be on Wednesday, 
02 November 2022 at 7:00 AM.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
Atty. HERNANI N. FABIA 
Administrator 
MARINA 


